
Liam Lawton in Concert

"Due to illness, the 'Liam Lawton' concert on Saturday 15th December had to be regrettably
cancelled. However it has been rescheduled for
Saturday 19th January at 8pm in St Peter's Church, Warrenpoint.
Tickets for the 15th December are still valid and new tickets will be released and available from
ticket outlets 
and online at www.ticketsireland.ie
  

  

 1 / 1

http://www.ticketsireland.ie/

